BLADES OF GREEN®

Career & Culture Corner

February 2024



What's New in 2024? Spreading more love to our team.

As we pass the half-way point of a month that is marked by love, we are excited to share some employee experience updates with you. At Blades of Green, we believe in fostering a workplace environment that values and supports our team members and

their families. That's why this month we are highlighting some new things we've added to our team member experience.

Nationwide Awards Recognition Platform

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our new nationwide awards recognition platform! This platform is used to celebrate the hard work and dedication of our team members at Blades of Green, and across the Senske Family of Companies that we are a part of. We love to spotlight the contributions of our team members, and thank them for their hard work with monetary and other awards.

Enhanced Team Member Benefits

As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting the wellbeing of our team members, we are excited to introduce some enhanced benefits for 2024! Starting this year, all team members will have access to sick/wellness leave in addition to vacation leave. This ensures our team members have the adequate time off they need during times of personal or family illness or wellness needs, without sacrificing their vacation. Additionally, we have added an extra holiday floater day to our leave package, allowing a total of two additional days off each year to celebrate important moments or milestones meaningful to each team member.

New Team Member-Centered Initiatives

We always strive to create a team member-centered workplace culture where every team member feels valued and empowered. From ongoing training and development opportunities, to team member appreciate events, we are committed to making Blades of Green a place where our team members thrive both personally and professionally.

Interested in joining our team? Click HERE for current Career Opportunities.



Join Us!

As we celebrated the month of love, we want to take a moment to express our gratitude to all of our team members at Blades of Green, and to you as well - since at some point in the last year you expressed interest in working with us!

As we kick off our new season today, we are still looking for a few great new team members, and would love to connect with you. In the meantime, may the rest of your month be filled with kindness and love.

Interested in learning more?

Do you want to chat about an open role or have questions about what we do? We'd love to chat with you! Click below to schedule a call with us and one of our talent team members will call you at the time you



choose. You can also call us anytime at 410.867.8873 and press option 3 to speak to one of us.

Schedule a Call With Us!

Contact us to learn more! Phone: (410) 867-8873

Visit our Careers Website

Blades of Green Lawn Care and Pest Control | 645 Central Ave E, #201, Edgewater, MD 21037

<u>Unsubscribe office@bladesofgreen.com</u>

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by careers@bladesofgreen.com powered by

